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6th May 2022 

Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It is lovely to be busy planning our summer events calendar, including our summer BBQ, sports day and 

the Leavers Service. We will send out dates as soon as we have them confirmed. 

We are hoping to start to see some sunshine over the next few weeks! Please continue to send in sun 

hats and put sun cream on your child prior to the start of the school day.  

Another super busy week at Springfield, even though it has only been 4 days!  

Congratulations to all our Pupils of the Week! 

  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Lisa 

Headteacher  

  



 

 

Sponsored Swim 

Our children commence the sponsored swim next Monday 9th May through to Friday 13th May.  

Please ask your friends and family to support this event if you can. All monies raised will go towards new 

sensory lights for the Sports Barn pool, something to be enjoyed by all children who access the pool. 

Sponsor forms have been sent via eSchools. However, if you need a copy please ask your class teacher 

who can provide them. 

The sponsored swim will be during your child's usual swimming session. 

Thank you for your support with this event. 

Sharron, Lindsay and Nic. 

The Swimming Team.  

Friends of Springfield 

 



 

YouTube Activity Channel 

This week Miss Pullan reads the story 'Walking in the Jungle'.  Can you recognise some of the animals 

and sign along with her? 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8h2R01wqQRbOGl0E4gLXDg/featured 

Reminders 

For new and existing parents please remember that we are a Nut Free School and be mindful of this 

when sending in snacks or packed lunches. 

Our NHS Team 

Nursing Team 
Direct phone numbers to the nursing team are:  

01270 826151 there is an answerphone on this.  

01270 826150 there is no answerphone on this. 

Physiotherapy and Occupational Therapy 
Hayley Mitchell, Physiotherapist, is in school Monday to Friday   

Hannah Bennett, Physiotherapist, is in school Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday; and is part of the Therapy 

Outreach Programme.  

Lucy Webb, Occupational Therapist works Monday, Wednesday, Thursday; and is part of the Therapy 

Outreach Programme.  

Yvonne Williams, Occupational Therapist works on a Monday.  

 Physio/OT direct line:                        01270 826153 

Wheelchair assessment unit:            01270 826323 

Wheelchair repairs: Rosscare           0151 6536000 

Speech Therapy 
Phone the school on 01270 691900  or on direct line 01270 826152.  

EmaIl:   joanne.currie2@mcht.nhs.uk 

              alex.makin@mcht.nhs.uk 

              beth.black@mcht.nhs.uk 

Or contact via eSchools. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8h2R01wqQRbOGl0E4gLXDg/featured


Contact Us 

If you need to contact us : 

Springfield School 

Crewe Green Road 

Crewe 

CW1 5HS 

Telephone:  01270 691900 

Email:  head@springfield.cheshire.sch.uk 

https://head@springfield.cheshire.sch.uk

